Accessibility Statement for REP for MN

The team at REPforMN.org is committed to digital inclusion and has set the Web Content Accessibility Guidelines (WCAG) 2.1 as its accessibility goal. We’ve hired Oleb Media, a digital accessibility firm based out of Minneapolis, MN, and as of January 3, 2024, meet WCAG 2.1 level AA criteria. 

Moreover, we have started training staff members on accessibility best practices to meet section 508 of the Rehabilitation Act, as well as with implementing Universal Design for Learning (UDL) baselines. 

For an optimal experience we suggest the Chrome and Safari browsers. REPforMN.org is working towards building a fun experience for all visitors on our site and if you have any suggestions, please contact us at (add email) and include a screenshot or link to the access issue in your message. 




